March 17, 2024

Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

This is our final week for Quarter 3 and the last week until Spring Break. I think the break is well needed for everyone.

The weather is getting warmer and that means that students will change their attire that they wear to school. Please encourage your students to come to school each day in the appropriate dress code. We do not want to see clothing that is inappropriate in the school setting. Thank you for assisting us with this.

Spring Pictures will take place this Monday, March 18.  Students will receive a unique coded flyer from their homeroom teacher on Monday with purchase information.  Make sure that you are looking your best!

On Wednesday, March 20, our track team will have their first meet of the season vs. Eastern Middle and The Point. Please come out to support our students.

On Friday, March 22nd all 7th graders will travel to the Steven Tanger Center in downtown Greensboro to see the Greensboro Symphony.  If your child has not returned their permission form, please sign and return those as soon as possible.

Those are all of the announcements for this week. Let's finish the quarter strong and make sure that we have all assignments completed. Let's continue "Charging Ahead" and let's have a great week Rams!
